
Hello,

This mail aims to officially register my objection to the 2019-2039 local plan, particularly the sale of the Firs 
Farm wetlands to the crematorium.

It is extremely disappointing to see that a government that says to be for the environment, has now plans to 
allow building across a significant part of the green belt.
The decision of selling the Firs Farm wetlands to the crematorium is shocking. This space has been improved 
significantly over the past couple of years - much to the credit of the friends of Firs Farm - and his now an 
amazing place, full of families and elderly that take the upmost of this space.
Shame on a local government that spends millions on LTN’s, that are simply not working and contributing for a 
nightmare around the areas they have been implemented, has now plans to remove a real green space that 
benefits the population and on which little money has been invested.

The Firs Farm wetlands are key for this area of the council - that is stuck between the pollution of the A10 and 
A406. That pollution has now been worsen by the LTN’s that push traffic to the main roads (A105, n14 The 
Bourne and High St).
Removing of of the few good things we still have on the area is unacceptable.

Thank you.


